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Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I 
live in Kennebunk. I am in favor of this bill because it builds upon the current Federal
language that defines firearms that are designed to fire hundreds of bullets in a very 
short period of time, and provides more detail. Such firearms, and enabling devices, 
have been responsible for the horrific deaths and injuries seen during most of the 
mass shootings our country has experienced. We don’t need another Lewiston-type 
shooting. Over 20 other states have similar language on their books. It is time for 
Maine to do likewise. Thank you. 


